
 
 

 

 

 

 

Woody’s Wrap Around Care Autumn term 2020 
 

Our Woody’s before and after school care provision will re-open in the Autumn 
term with some changes to ensure we are able to keep the children and staff 

as safe as possible. We will continue to offer before and after school care from 
Monday to Friday, starting on Wednesday 26th August. Places must be booked 

in advance online via School Money. 
 

What has changed? 

• The number of spaces available will now be limited to 30 children 

• The hours Woody’s is open will be altered to allow staff time to clean 
before and after sessions (please see the new times below) 

• There will be no tea available – children staying after school can bring 
their own snack if they wish 

• Parents will drop off and collect at the back hall door and will not be 
permitted to enter the school building 

• Children will stay in ‘zones’ within the hall therefore reducing the 
amount of mixing 

• The pricing structure has been altered taking into account the new 
arrangements 

 

Woody’s Opening Hours 
Morning: 7:30am – 8.45am 
Afternoon: 3.15pm – 5.30pm 
 

Woody’s Pricing Structure 
 

Session time Price per child 

7:30am – 8:45am £5 
7:45am – 8.45am £4 

8:15am – 8:45am £2 (no breakfast)  

3.15pm – 3.45pm £2 
3.15pm – 4.15pm £4 

3.15pm – 5pm £6 
3:15pm – 5:30pm  £8 

After 5:30pm £20 

 


